
Sayers, Margery

From: legislative@ptachc.org

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 6:48 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: PTACHC support CB17-2019

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Council Members,

Greetings from the PTA Council of Howard County and the 22,000+ members that we represent. We look forward to

working with you in the upcoming years to improve the quality of the educational experience for students across the

county. It is for this purpose that I write to inform you of several positions that we took last night during our April
monthly meeting. I will separate them out into different emails so that they can be properly noted for the public record
and out of respect for your time I will keep our emails short and to the point.

We would like to give our support for CB17-2019. While this particular bill does not fix the impact fee issue or the laxity
of our county's APFO regulations it will help our county slowdown some of the development issues in order to allow for

more long term solutions to be brought forth and then actualized.

This motion passed with unanimous consent with our voting members.

Thank you for working hard for our county and the prosperity of all who live in it.

Sincerely,

Tonya Tiffany
PTACHC Legislative Committee Chair


